
Please do not allow any CAFO's in the Buffalo River Watershed.  The flooding in the Carolina's 

a few years ago should alert you to the potential catastrophe that could happen in our 

communities & rivers near CAFO's.  Drive through the country side & you will see many empty 

& dilapidated chicken houses.  You will also cringe at the smell of the active chicken 

houses.  How would you like to have a CAFO right across the street from your home or cabin 

with the waste running into a creek right behind you?  Any permitted CAFO should be required 

to have a sewage treatment plant like the one on the Illinois River.  Even so, I still wouldn't want 

to live near one & I still wouldn't want to swim in the Illinois River.   
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